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From: Haley, Nikki

Sent: Wednesday, November 25, 2015 5:25 PM

To: Lewis, Phleisha

Subject: Re: Disaster Recovery Report

Thank you. Happy Thanksgiving! 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

On Nov 25, 2015, at 3:55 PM, Lewis, Phleisha <Phleisha.Lewis@scdr.sc.gov> wrote: 

Governor Haley, 

  

Please find attached the November 25, 2015 Disaster Recovery Report. 

  

Have a happy Thanksgiving! 

  

Regards, 

  

Phleisha E. Lewis 

Constituent Services 

SC Disaster Recovery Coordination Team 

Joint Field Office (JFO) 

13031 Wilson Boulevard 

Blythewood, SC 29016 

(803) 896-4048 Office 

(803) 543-0018 Cell 
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